
General Committee Meeting Thursday June 20th 1935. 

 

Present: E Raines in the Chair.  

Messrs R Wood, H L Boardman, R Bennett, J H Barratt, Jas Kershaw, S Hall, E S Jone, W H 

Andrew, G Robson and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held May 16th were read and adopted. 

 

The following were passed for membership by ballot:- Playing Members Mr Joseph Townsley 

Jr. , Mr William Farrow, Mrs W Birks and Mrs H D Liley, and Honorary Member Mr William 

Birks. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - R Butterworth 3/4, S Sidebottom Ltd 

7/14/9, Williamson & Ball 4/9/-, Taylor & Fothergill 6/1/10, J Waterhouse & Co 2/4/11, 

Music Shop 15/-, Road Transport “Sea Sand”, 7/10/9, Income Tax on Land 3/9/9 and 1/8/1, 

Electricity A/c 6/2/10, Excess Wages Premium 9/9. Total £40-10-10. 

 

A letter was received from the Ashton Boy Scouts Association thanking the Committee for 

the gift of the firewood in connection with the King’s Jubilee. 

 

The suggestion book was produced and contained two items; one in respect to balls being 

stolen near the sixteenth green, and another suggesting an alteration in the form of 

competition for the Captain’s Prize. 

 

In reference to the stealing of golf balls, the Secretary reported that the Police had been 

notified and were taking action.  

 

It was decided not to alter the present arrangement in regard to the Captain’s Competition 

and to point out that it was considered the Captain’s privilege to decide the form this 

competition should take. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

 

E Raines  

11·7·35.  


